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Aqua class 

Welcome to Aqua class’s monthly newsletter.   

Aqua class really enjoyed taking part in all the 

Coronation activities and got things started by putting 

up the celebratory red, white and blue bunting in 

readiness for the Coronation Friday events. As you will 

have seen from the Coronation news letter there was 

lots of fun to be had as well as wonderful creative work. 

Unfortunately, we were unable to 

have our usual Yoga session last week 

so we walked a mile, without leaving 

the classroom!!  Everyone worked 

hard and really enjoyed themselves!  

We have been discussing our mental 

health and how important it is, so to 

fit in with the week’s British Values, 

mental health awareness week, we 

completed this session by lying on the 

Yoga mats and used appropriate 

music to help us to calm and re-focus 

our minds. 

Year 10’s have been practising putting Trangias 

(camp fire equipment) together.  They worked 

in small groups to assemble and disassemble 

the Trangias.  Once they had completed this 

they observed Mr Mullarkey lighting them. 

Year 10’s will be using Trangias during their D 

of E activities. 


